611

TOWN COUNCIL MEETING April 10, 2024

The April meeting opened with the pledge to the flagat 7:00 p.m. inthe Stilesville Town Hall with two of the
Town Board Members present, and one had an excused absence. The Fire Chief, Wastewater Operator, Attorney
and Marshal were all in attendance. A motion was made to accept the minutes as written (3- 0).

NEW BUSINESS

Rhonda Beck, representative for the Daughters of the American Revolution (DAR), spoke about the
Veteran Banners. for posting on their website. The banners are for both veterans who were honorably
discharged and possess a DD214, and those currently serving. The DAR does all the marketing and
design of banners as well as collection of pictures for the banner. The banner’s cost approximately $120
each. The banners will go up before Memorial Day and stay up for a year. The Town could join next
year’s program for 2025-2026.

QLD BUSINESS

The Fire Chief reminded the board of the Stilesville Volunteer Fire Department Slider Drive Thru will be April 27
from Noon to 6pm.

LAIMS

Vouchers dated from 04/01-4/30/2024 in the Voucher Register were reviewed &
approved by the Town Board Members for$14,438.43. A motion to adjourn carried (3-0).
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Dana Carter Clerk/Treasurer



